Opera “Autumn Sonata” cancelled

a€<«The Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced today (October
19) that due to the closure of Hong Kong Cultural Centre (HKCC) at noon
tomorrow (October 20), the opera "Autumn Sonata" scheduled at 3pm tomorrow at
HKCC's Grand Theatre has been cancelled.

a€<«Refund arrangements will be announced later. For enquiries, please
call 2370 1044 during office hours or visit www.worldfestival.gov.hk.
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